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Therapists need to be able to treat their patients as whole people. There is no one 

size fits all approach to treating someone who presents with gender dysphoria. These 

patients are not always trans and assuming that they are and must be affirmed as 

such does grievous harm. Therapists understand this. Governments do not.  


